
Pitchford Village Hall 2022 report 

We are pleased that the hall has re-opened after covid and building works  

We have stabilised the structure and upgraded the interior to make the building fit for purpose 

We are promoting the hall to the community via the village views and facebook sites as we look to 

improve our bookings. Currently regular events include the WI, playgroup, parish council and pub 

nights 

As per our written agreement dated 26/07/2021 ref light source grant I can confirm that all works 

have been completed with the exception of the kitchen which has a planned start date of July. 

We have completed the work on budget, spending £31,295.89 with a further £12k plus contingency 

set aside for the kitchen 

Kitchen works include new ceiling, re-configuration of units, new worktops, doors, additional drawer 

space, improved lighting and white goods 

I would like to thank our small committee for all their time and hard work to ensure that the hall re-

opened and stays at the heart of our community 

Mike Price 

Chair 

Attached  

Detailed list of improvements 

Financial spread sheet 

 


